The 1989-90 school year
gaw the second year of the
“Just Say No” club. It’s set
up to teach the students the
value of saying “No” to
drugs and alcohol. Let us
hope that in the future the
influence of this club on the
students of our school is a
positive influence that helps
curb the use of drugs and
alcohol.

The Jr. High and High School “Just
Say No” club is seen thinking of
another name for the club.

After a prosperous meeting, these
enthusiastic faces went from activ-
ity to third period.

Mpr. Dawell Criswell is the sponsor
for the “Just Say No” club. The
High School students invited the Jr.
High to their “Just Say No” meet-
ing to help think of a new name for
the club.




